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You don't often get email from 

Dear Sir/Madam,
Interested Party Ref: SHDE-S57036

I'm so sorry to be late submitting this email. I have had technical issues.
I would like to ask that an independent survey is carried out to check the EMF radiation
already here, due to laid and about to be laid cables. Weybourne has borne more than its
fair share of high voltage cables from off-shore windfarms and at no time has the affect
been monitored. Although Equinor has promised that its tre-foil configurated cables will
minimise the EMF radiation, the culmination of all radiation could be too much and a
health risk to the nearby properties.
I would again urge the government to consider the Offshore Network proposition and
encourage Equinor to be at the forefront of this. Alternatively, Equinor should reconsider
Bacton and run the cables through agricultural land and avoid routes that are within 100m
of houses, to ensure a zero risk to life.
The mess, disruption and overall disregard for locals during the construction of Hornsea 3
has been immense. My driveway has been damaged due to heavy lorries passing each
other in the village. These roads are not suitable for the volume and size of these vehicles.
I again ask the government to look into the proximity of these cables to my property and
the health risks involved. I would imagine the EMF readings to be very close to what is
considered safe, An independent reading to assess the degree of the intrusion into my
home is the very least I should expect, with a guarantee that my house will be purchased
for above market value by Equinor, if these readings are above an independent surveyors
recommendations.
Apologies again for the tardiness of this email.
Regards,
Yvonne 




